KVHP, Lake Charles, Louisiana

Facility ID 35852

KVHP License Subsidiary, LLC

Request for Special Temporary Authority to Remain Silent

KVHP has been forced to suspend operations as a result of damage caused by the impact of Hurricane
Laura on August 27, 2020. The tower located at the station’s studio collapsed during the hurricane,
severely damaging the studio building. Station personnel have been unable to access the studio site to
perform damage assessment and determine the best steps to resume operations. Accordingly, licensee
hereby requests authority to remain silent.
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